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This is to notify the general public that the Laredo College Board of Trustees will
canvass the December 13, 2018 run-off election results on Friday, December 21,
2018, at 12:00 p.m. at the law offices of Kazen, Meurer & Perez, L.L.P. located at 211
Calle Del Norte, Suite 100, Laredo, Texas

Following the canvass, the Board President will issue the Certificate of Election.

Although a quorum may be present, no other action will be taken during the
canvassing.

Next Meeting Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019, 6:00 p.m. — Regular Board Meeting
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Dr. Ricardo #~%0lis, President




